

THE CHRONICLE-JOURNAL/BRENT LINTON

Newborns on display

Historical interpreters Andrew Carr and Jessica Mina with a horned Dorset lamb at Fort William Historical Park. On Sunday, the fort is hosting Spring on the Farm, a program that will feature baby farm animals, crafts, oxen demonstrations and music.

Pet calendar 2010 enjoys strong sales

The Keri Chase Foundation is very proud to announce that we sold 1,393 copies of our Superior Pets 2010 Calendar. Thanks to everyone who supported us — the many merchants who sold our calendars, the businesses that bought advertising and to all the individuals in the community who hang our special calendar in their homes and business and see it every day. Thanks also to the media for covering our events. Look for our new calendar in September!

We would also like to thank everyone for the outpouring of support that our family has received with the very sudden passing of our president, Carl Chase. Though our hearts are heavy, our memories of both

YOUR STORIES

Carl and Keri will keep our Foundation going strong as we continue to help with animal welfare in our community.

Many many thanks.

 Diane Chase, The Keri Chase Foundation

The Chronicle-Journal welcomes stories of interest from our readers. Tell us, in 200-300 words, about recent gatherings, projects and meetings — and send pictures too. Visit your.chroniclejournal.com to make your submission.